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WIEBKE FUR CO., INC.
no ROSE STREET, LA CROSSE, WI 54603
Phone: 608-784-4402, Fax: 608-784-5453

To Whom It May Concern,

It is important to us that you to consider our request for the exception to the standards. After
looking at several design options, it became apparent that placement of the building to the
front of the property is just not possible as detailed below.

The first issue with the property is that it is roughly 6' below the minimum elevation required
for flood stage so placement of the building to the front of the lot would cause the building to
tower above the road and force the entry to the property to ramp up along the side of the
building. This would eliminate the ability to separate the retail activities from the fur trading
activities and this could prove to be problematic from a safety stand point. With the building
where we show it, the parking could be sloped up to the buildingand this would create a more
gentile transition to the building and would allow separation of the two activities on the
property.

The second issue preventing us from placing the building to the front is the fact that our
property is zoned both commercial in the front, where we conduct retail activates and

industrial in the back in which we conduct our trading activities. Placing the building to the
front would pull us out of the industrial zoning and thus would not be able to conduct that
portion of our business. We considered placing the building to the side of the property but with
the angled front it did not allow efficient use of available space without facing the building to
the north away from the flow of traffic. We did not believe that this was a practical solution.

The third and possibly the most important issue is the fact that we need to remain open during
the re-construction. Placement towards the front of the property would force us to close our
doors for 6 months or more and temporary re-location is just not an option. We realize that
remaining open during construction will be a disruptive situation but it appears to be the only
option that we have.

So in closing, we feel that by creating a new building at our current location of30 years, our
business will continue successfully well into the future.

incerely,

/a,

Dan Wiebke, President

Wiebke Fur Co., Inc.








